
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF

SULPHUR SPRINGS, TEXAS

A possible quomm of the City of Sulphur Springs City Council may be in
attendance at the Texas Municipal League Annual Conference and
Exhibition. Although this gathering is not a meeting pursuant to the Texas
Open Meetings Act and a quorum of the members of the City Council may
or may not be available to attend this gathering, this notice is being posted as
a precaution. The event will be conducted beginning October 3 - 6, 2017, at
the George R. Brown Convention Center, 1001 Avenida De Las Americas,
Houston, Texas 77010.

No formal business or action will be conducted or taken by the City
Council of the City of Sulphur Springs, Texas, during this event.

I hereby certify that this notice was posted at the Sulphur Springs Municipal
Building on the 29th day of September, 2017.

Gale Roberts, C)fy Secretary


